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Evacuation Order downgraded  

to Evacuation Alert 
 

 

 

EFFECTIVE September 4, 2023, 2023 at 3:00pm  
  

 

Under the authority of Kanaka Bar Indian Band Chief and Council, the Evacuation 

Order issued on August 17th 2023 in response to the Kookipi wildfire V.11337 is 

being DOWNGRADED to an evacuation alert due to the reduced threat to life and 

safety due to an uncontrolled wildfire for all properties on the following Kanaka Bar 

Indian Reserves 

• Nekliptum 1 

• Kanaka Bar 1A 

• Kanaka Bar 2 

• Whyeek 4 

  

The evacuation alert will remain in force until further notice, unless cancelled by 

order of Kanaka Bar Indian Band.   

 

 

Christine Brown, Emergency Director  

Kanaka Bar Indian Band 


